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February 1, 2019 

 

Members of the Common Council: 

 

The following is being presented for your confirmation at the February 6 Council meeting: 

 

PARADE COMMITTEE 

 

Appointment of one (1) member to fill the vacated Chairman term by Greg Otis: 

 

COREY OTIS  

1-year term to expire 12/2019 

 

Corey Otis has officially served on the Appleton Parade Committee since 2000, and has 

helped with nearly every parade since the 1980s. He has never actually seen an Appleton 

parade, but has never missed one either. 

 

Corey graduated from Appleton East High school in 1993, and has taught English Language 

Arts at his alma mater since 2000. Corey graduated from UW- Madison in 1997 with a 

degree in journalism, he earned this teaching certificate from Lawrence University in 2000. 

Corey’s family has strong roots in Appleton, his father was the Appleton Parade Chairman 

from 1985-2018 and his mother was a nurse at St. Elizabeth’s Hospital for 42 years. His wife, 

Kristi, teaches first grade at Ferber Elementary School. Together they have two sons, Caleb is 

a freshman at UW-Stout, and Eli is a sophomore at Appleton East high School. 

 

It is with pleasure that I make this recommendation. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

TIMOTHY M. HANNA 

Mayor of Appleton 

 
 


